
 

 

       11th May, 2020 
 
BSE Ltd. 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai- 400 001 
Scrip Code: 532548 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E) 
Mumbai- 400 051 
Scrip Name- Centuryply 

 
Dear Sirs/Madam 
 
Sub: : Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India 
(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, as amended 
(“SEBI Listing Regulations”) by Century Plyboards (India) Limited (“Company”) 
 
Further to our letter dated March 24, 2020, wherein the Company had informed of the 
disruption of operations across the country on account of the COVID -19 pandemic, we wish 
to inform you that, in accordance with the guidelines issued by the Ministry of Home Affairs, 
Government of India, and various State Government Authorities, the Company has partially 
resumed operations at some of its manufacturing locations, warehouses, and offices wherein 
lockdown restrictions have been eased. The operations at these locations has initially been 
started at low capacity and with limited manpower and will be carried out in accordance with 
the guidelines issued by the regulatory authorities, after obtaining permissions wherever 
required. Operations at remaining locations are also being resumed in similar manner. Also, 
the required social distancing norms, safety, health and well-being of the workers and 
employees are being adhered to in accordance with the guidelines issued by the 
Central/State/Local authorities.  
 
However, the management of the Company expects the operations to remain sub-normal in 
the immediate future, with a possibility of intermittent disruptions based on the evolving 
situation and varying Government guidelines and permissions. The Company continues to 
closely monitor the situation and shall take appropriate action as per regulatory guidelines. 
 
We request you to take the above on record and that the same be treated as compliance under 
applicable provisions of the SEBI Listing Regulations. 
 
Thanking you,  
 
Yours faithfully,  
For Century Plyboards (India) Ltd. 
 
 
 
Company Secretary 
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